

Scott Harbridge, candidate for the new and open 74th Assembly District seat, is a man on a mission with purpose.

I met Scott nearly 4yrs ago and got to know him well ever since. This opportunity has been and will forever be a pleasure and a privilege for me and Carolann.
 
Scott has several characteristics that resonate with me, up to and including a deep passion for truth, transparency, and justice. Like me, Scott has a level of disdain for injustice and seeks to rectify it whenever he can. We need more like Scott in Madison.

Scott embraces the constitution and the freedoms it provides all Wisconsinites. His convictions are solid across the board, particularly his stance on life. Scott is true Pro-Life, which means he sees life beginning at conception, that life is a gift from God, and that our society must stop blaming the sins of the parents on the baby, regardless of circumstance. Life, Liberty, and the Pursuit of Happiness is afforded to all with Scott, including the preborn. This also includes medical freedom.

Scott is a stickler for detail. He seeks to know that the value and investment return for the taxpayer is being met with every legislative action. He’s a hard worker, willing to dive into any challenge to minimally help address it, if not resolve it. His perseverance factors are high, a great sign for the constituents he will serve. Speaking of, Scott possesses a servant mentality, also reflected with his time in the 82nd and 509th Army Airborne as a WI DOC Sargent.

His servanthood skills and character will also be applied to this Legislative role. He will meet and exceed expectations of those who put him in the seat to represent THEM, upholding the definition of representative.

Approachable, likeable, knowledgeable, with unsurpassed energy, Scott is what I consider a model for a servant.

It is my highest recommendation, without hesitation or reservation, that the electorate of the new 74th Assembly District support Scott Harbridge as their next representative. He will not disappoint, he will not let you down.

Respectfully yours,

Timothy Ramthun 
